
Next week we are learning about Autumn/Harvest. 

 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL / OPEN AFTERNOON 

Tuesday 23rd October will be our Harvest Festival.  

Parents are invited to come and watch us sing some 

songs in the hall then join us afterwards in Nursery.   

If it is not your child's session please bring them at 

1.45pm. We would like the children to bring in a small 

donation of non-perishable food (e.g. cans, packets) on the 

day that we will donate to charity.  

 

COATS 

Please encourage your child to hang up their own 

coat in the mornings to increase their independence. 

 

HOME SCHOOL LINK 

Your child will be bringing home a Home School Link book.  

Please complete the task and return by the date on the sheet. 

 

NUT ALLERGY 

Due to a potential nut allergy in Nursery we ask that you are 

mindful when sending in snacks and packed lunches making 

sure that they do not contain nuts. We thank you for your  

co-operation. 

 

COOKING MONEY 

The children will take turns to cook in Nursery.   

We will share what we have made at snack time then 

the children who have cooked will bring some home.  Please 

could we ask for £5 to cover the cost of ingredients over the 

year. This should be handed to Mrs Humphreys or Mrs Price in 

a named envelope. Thank you. 

 

MUSIC & MOVEMENT 

In the next couple of weeks we will be going into the 

hall for our first music & movement session. We will 

be taking off shoes and socks so please make sure the 

children have practised doing this on their own at home. 

Thank you. 

 

PENK VALLEY ACADEMY TRUST - JOB VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for a part time evening school 

cleaner at Princefield, hours will be Monday-Thursday 1530-

1800hrs and Friday 1530-1730hrs.  For further details please 

visit the school website www.princefield.staffs.sch.uk  

or contact Paula Wilkinson at: 

P.Wilkinson@penkvalleyfederation.co.uk 
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Dear Parents, 

 

What a wonderful  time the children have already had 

over their first few weeks into the academic year and I 

have so enjoyed going into Nursery and getting to know 

them even more. 

 

I am very proud of how well they have settled into 

school life.  

 

I look forward to seeing the children perform at their 

Harvest Festival and already beautiful music is drifting 

into my office as they start to practise. 

 

Helen Barron  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Tue 23 Oct Harvest Festival/Open Afternoon 

1.45pm 

Thu 25 Oct BREAK UP 

FRI 26 OCT INSET DAY 

Mon 5 Nov RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Tues 6 Nov                 Individual Photographs 

Wed 5 Dec Christmas Performance  

Fri 21 Dec BREAK UP 

The latest newsletters are available on the school 

website:  www.princefield.staffs.sch.uk 

 

  DIARY DATES: 


